Lima, October 18, 1954

Dr. Benjamin Castleman, Department of Pathology, Massachusetts General Hospital, Boston 14, Mass.

Dear Dr. Castleman :

Please accept my appreciation for your kind consideration of the application of Dr. Luis Loret de Mola. He will be glad to fill the necessary forms as soon as they are received from the Harvard Medical School.

I feel certain that in case of approval he will try to obtain the greatest benefit from this excellent opportunity.

With best regards,

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Alberto Hurtado

